	Update Family File
 

	Monday, August 24, 2020
As of 4:30 p.m. today, 59% of LES Family Files have been completed!  We would like to have 100% completed by Friday, August 28th!


Please complete the Family File for the 2020-2021 school year. Each year HCPSS parents and guardians must verify and/or update information for each child, and can do so by logging in to HCPSS Connect and selecting the Family File tab on the left and then clicking on Family File.  Once logged in, you will be asked to update or provide the following information:

 Student Information
 Parent/Guardian Contact
 Emergency Contacts
 Medical Information
 Arrival/Dismissal Procedures
 Photo Approval
 Data Confidentiality
 PTA/PTSA Directory

Parents who have forgotten their login credentials for Family File may click the “Forgot Password” link on the sign-in page.
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